
The Trispokes’ Board of Directors has established a policy for the club’s 
private Facebook page, a Trispokes’ members-only site. 
  
The intent of the club’s private Facebook page is to be a positive 
reinforcement to all members.  It’s a site where racing 
accomplishments and training activities can be shared and posted, 
general advice given and camaraderie among members expressed. 
Photographs and/or comments are accepted without any harmful 
intent and are expected to maintain an optimistic place for all who wish 
to participate. The private Facebook page should be considered a safe 
and secure place for all.  
  
Members’ posts on the private Facebook page should reflect the intent 
of its purpose. After careful consideration and decision by the club’s 
board, any post on a club Facebook page or through other social media 
that does not adhere to the site policy will be removed. The board also 
reserves the option through its governing charter rules to remove the 
member not adhering to the policy from the club’s private page, and if 
circumstances warrant, removal of their club membership.  
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